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30th June 2022 

END OF YEAR MESSAGE TO THE CHILDREN OF LEMINGTON 

RIVERSIDE FROM MR. WILSON, THE CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 

Dear Children, 

What another strange year this has been for you all. Hopefully with the Covid pandemic 

now being under control, you can at last wave goodbye to the need to self-isolate and 

to work in bubbles. Congratulations to you all for the way you have coped with such 

difficult times. You have done amazingly well! 

You will all know that the school has recently been visited by an Ofsted inspector. She 

was wonderfully impressed by her talks with many of you and how you enjoy coming 

to school and love learning. This is really good news and you should all be very proud 

of yourselves. Keep up the good work! 

I know that Mr. Heeley is planning many exciting activities to take place in the new 

school year starting in September. These will provide great opportunities to learn lots 

of new things and to have some fun at the same time - so keep working hard and make 

sure that you enjoy everything.   

Finally – to the Year 6 pupils and any other pupils who may be leaving Lemington 

Riverside at the end of the summer term – enjoy your time in your new schools and 

make sure that you take advantage of all of the opportunities that come your way in 

the years ahead. Always remember your time spent at Lemington Riverside and all 

that you have learned here. Please keep in touch with us and visit from time to time to 

tell us about what you are doing and learning.  

Very best wishes to you all for the summer and for the new school year ahead. 

Mr Wilson 

Chair of Governors  

Lemington Riverside Primary School   
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